
Hi
I	have	not	activated	any	links	from	them.
Thank	you
Lt	Baker

	On	Mar	4,	2020,	at	12:15	PM,	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
	wrote:
	
	

	​	

	Thank	you	for	the	email.

		

	Just	to	be	clear,	did	you	activate	the	link	sent	by	Clearview
AI?

		

	Thank	you.

		

	Best,

	Emiliano

	-----

	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

	Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	Technology	for	Liberty	Policy	Counsel

		

		

	From:	Chris	Baker	[mailto:CBaker@needhamma.gov]	
	Sent:	Wednesday,	March	4,	2020	10:42	AM
	To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	
	Subject:	Public	records	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition

		

	Hi	Mr.	Falcon,

	This	letter	is	in	response	to	your	request.	Please	see	the
attached	records	responsive	to	your	request.		The	records	were	provided
with	some	redaction.	The	following	exemption	was	applied	under
Massachusetts	General	Laws	Chapter	4	Section	7	paragraph	26,

	(c)Personnel	and	medical	files	or	information;	also	any
materials	or	data	relating	to	a	specifically	named	individual,	the
disclosure	of	which	may	constitute	an	unwarranted	invasion	of	privacy:

From Chris	Baker	<CBaker@needhamma.gov>
Subject Re:	Public	records	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Wed,	4	Mar	2020	17:43:44	+0000



		

	We	do	not	have	documents	responsive	to	your	bullets:	3,	4,	5,	6,
or	7	as	we	have	no	agreements	or	potential	agreements	with	any	facial
software	recognition	providers.

		

	A	requestor	has	the	right	of	appeal	to	the	supervisor	of	records
under	subsection	(a)	of	section	IOA	and	the	right	to	seek	judicial
review	of	an	unfavorable	decision	by	commencing	a	civil	action	in	the
superior	court	under	subsection	(c)	of	section	10A.

		

	Thank	You,

	Lt	Christopher	A	Baker

	Records	Access	Officer

	Needham	Police	Department

		

	Attachment	1	(Clearview)

	Attachment	2	(Other	Facial	Recognition	Software)


